
 February 2022 
Dear Parents,                                                                                          
         

This past month went by so fast! The children really enjoyed our 
“Hibernation week” and our bear hunt. It was so much fun! 
          We will be making our groundhogs and getting excited to see if he sees his 
shadow or not. Let's see if it's going to be an early spring or six more weeks of 
winter! 
            This month we will be focusing on the color red and our shape, a square.  
We will be making many projects focusing on our new color and shape. 
            February is Dental Hygiene month. We will be discussing the importance 
of brushing our teeth and things that are both good and bad for your teeth!  
On, Wednesday, February 23rd we will be having a virtual field trip to the dentist!   
              Our Valentine's Day party will be held on Monday, February 14th. A sign-
up sheet will be posted at the front door. If you are planning on giving the other 
children Valentine's Day cards or treats, we have eleven total in our class! 

We have a lot in store this month: 
Week 1:  All About Groundhogs 

Week 2:  Red and Square Projects 
Week3:  Valentine's XOXO 

Week 4:  Dental Week 

We are so excited to announce that we have a new 
teachers assistant in our building, Miss Ruby!  

“Hello Everyone! I have a true passion for working with our youngest 
learners! Helping each child progress in all areas of their development—
academic, social, language, and motor—is a challenge that I am honored t o 
accept daily. I have 10 years of experience working with children of all age 
groups. I’m also a recording artist who loves to sing, and write music. I am 
looking forward to singing with your children and meeting all of you!” 

        -Miss Ruby 

Reminder:  We will be closed on Monday, February 21st in observance of 
President's Day. 

Thank You 

Love, Miss Val and Miss Ruby 


